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Private & Confidential  

Abdel Fattah el-Sisi 

President of the Arab Republic of Egypt 

Heliopolis Palace, 

Al Nadi ، El-Montaza,  

Heliopolis, Cairo Governorate,  

EGYPT 

 

26 January 2021 

 

Dear President el Sisi 

 

I wrote to you last year to make you aware of this very important excavation 
and committed to keeping you updated with my progress. 

 

Therefore, I send you a copy of my recent correspondence to your Ministry of 
Antiquities. Your continued support will enable me to deliver the illusive and 
mysterious Ark of the Covenant at a time when Egypt needs it most. 

 

 

The discovery of the Ark of the Covenant is of immense importance to your 
country for Religious, Scientific and Economic reasons so I urge you to make 
yourself familiar with this project which requires your support to accelerate 
its progress. 
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Please call me at any time should you require further information; or you can 
contact Mohamed el Seaidy, Ministry of Antiquities, Cairo. 

 

I thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Gregory S Warner rtd. 

Fellow of the University of Zion 

Great Ark Retrieval Project 

www.GARP.SPACE 


